KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

July 6, 2018

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone attending the Cross Cultural Internship Program 2018 Recognition Ceremony.

This year marks the 10th anniversary of CCIP. In those 10 years, CCIP has hosted nearly 1,000 exchange students from Asia who have immersed themselves in American culture during a summer internship in the United States. I am grateful for programs like CCIP that foster cultural connections between Americans and our fellow global citizens. Building bridges and breaking down barriers is more important now than ever before.

Congratulations to this year's exchange visitors. I send my very best wishes to the Cross Cultural Internship Program on this momentous anniversary and wish the program many more years of continued success.

Kirsten Kellibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand

United States Senator